
Sir Tom Finney Community High School 

Thankyou once again for all your hard work- YOU really do make a difference.  

Safeguarding Newsletter  
Spring term 2023 

Safeguarding is EVERYONE’s Responsibility 

Updates: 

All new staff have now completed safeguarding induction 

training and have log ins for CPOMS. Shaun, Debbie, John 

and Linda have all completed their safeguarding update 

training. DSL’s have a meeting planned for 8 March@ 3.30 

You will all have been sent a link to the EduCompli training – 

please complete at your earliest convenience.  

Shaun and Debbie addressed the school council regarding safeguarding and Debbie has 

begun presenting safeguarding assemblies to the students. 

In addition to the daily messages given as part of our pastoral system and curriculum 

regarding keeping safe, Liam Webb has been delivering some targeted work to identified 

students around misogyny, and we have been working with Safenet who have been 

delivering some sessions to students about staying safe on line. If you think a student would 

benefit from targeted intervention, please let one of the DSL’s know. There continues to be 

concern about the influence Andrew Tate has on pupils -There has been an informative 

documentary on BBC Three – The dangerous Rise of Andrew Tate worth a watch. 

CPOMS reporting  Thankyou for your diligent and accurate 

reporting which helps to keep all our students safe; just to let you 

know that since September we have had over 600 reports on 

CPOMS. Some of the best reporting describes the incident, and also 

describes the actions taken so far by staff which is really helpful.  

Reminder  

Child on Child Abuse should now be the terminology ALL stakeholders use to describe 

harmful behaviour between children. 

Early Help 

Sarah Leaman, Annie Dixon and Debbie Rickard have all now 

completed the Early Help training and are completing Early Help 

Assessments with some families. The threshold for the Children with 

Disabilities team has changed and EHA’s are essential if we are to get the 

families the help they need; this is about getting the right help at the right 

time. We have a named senior family support worker who is working 

closely with us to try and get some support for families. If a referral to 

social services for additional support is required, we are increasingly noticing that parents 

and carers will have been expected to complete a parenting programme.  

To support with this, we will be hosting the ‘Triple P Teens’ course in school, 
(date to be confirmed) which is a parenting and family support system 
designed to equip parents with the tools they need to support and manage 
behavioural and emotional problems. Triple P doesn’t tell you how to parent. 
It’s more like a toolbox of ideas. It aims to prevent problems in the family, 
school and community before they arise and to create family environments 

that encourage children to realise their potential.  If you think you have 

parents who would benefit, please let Debbie know. 


